
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Have you applied to the CWLF program yet? Please do!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

The deadline is Dec. 15th - the application is online through the 

Catholic Women’s Leadership Foundation website. The program through 

St. Paul University is excellent.  

  

Here's the address: https://www.cwlfcanada.ca/ 
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